
WHEN WHAT 

Project Summary 

Construction Alert 
Dana Point Harbor Drive 

Sink Hole Repair &    

Drainage Replacement 

Anticipated Construction Duration 

Mid April  2019 — May 2019 

Working Hours | Monday—Friday | 7 am — 4 pm  

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change 

due to weather and other factors.  

OC Public Works will repair a sink hole, perform video inspection and remove and replace a damaged 

drainage pipe within the Dana Point Harbor area. The sink hole emerged during a heavy rain event. 

OC Public Works crews previously erected a fence around the sink hole as a safety precaution. The 

fencing will remain in place until construction is complete.  OC Public Works will complete this project 

on behalf of OC Parks.  

Traffic control measures, including flag personnel, 

will be present during construction. Pedestrians are 

advised to use caution when walking in the area. 

The fenced-off area will continue to block a portion 

of the sidewalk and limit pedestrian access along 

Dana Point Harbor Drive.  

CONTACT  

INFORMATION 

Facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

Twitter.com/ocpublicworks 

To receive email updates from OC Public Works, email us at projectinfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

WHERE 

Bruce Poma | 714.448.1672 

Silver Sinang | 714.975.3947 

www.ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 


